
From: Teresa Gerenscer   
Sent: Tuesday, May 10, 2022 3:40 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: GRIDS2/MCR May 17th Public Meeting 
 
Hello,I am not in support of an urban boundry expansion or urban sprawl. I support to protect the 3300 
acres of prime Hamilton farmland. I am also concerned about  the proposed BILL 109 that would give 
the government right to overturn a Hamilton decision. 
Sincerely, 
Teresa Gerencser Reg.N, Hamilton Mountain. 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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